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This Week 
This week we spent time getting used to our new classroom. We made a lot of new friends! The 
kiddos explored and played with all the toys in our classroom. The wooden trains, babydolls and 
kitchen were just a few of the favorites! We read the books The Very Hungry Caterpillar and 
Mr. Potato Head Gets Dressed. Mr. Potato Head taught us how to have listening ears, gentle 
hands, looking eyes, soft voices and quiet feet. We danced every day and used egg shakers to 
make music! We also explored our creativity by making ducks for our bulletin board and potato 

heads to take home! On Thursday and Friday, we took out our tents and a tunnel to play and 
develop of our gross motor skills! 

Looking Ahead 

Picture Day is 
September 27th  

               
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders: 

*When picking up your 
kiddos, please do not ring 
the bell. We are just 
finishing up our closing circle 
and will dismiss them from 
the front door at 2:30pm. 

*For our friends who need 
pacifiers-Please send in 
pacifiers on a labeled 
pacifier clip. This will help us 
keep them sorted and off of 
the floor. 

*Please send in a family 
photo if you have not 
already. We would love to 
have them hanging up in our 
library for the kiddos to see 
throughout the day!  

 

 

 

 


